
COMMUNITIES, ENVIRONMENT AND HIGHWAYS SELECT 

COMMITTEE 

 

WEDNESDAY 7 FEBRUARY 2024 

 

CABINET RESPONSE TO SELECT COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Purpose of report: To update the Committee on the Cabinet response to the 

December 2023 Select Committee reports and recommendations on i) Road Safety 

Strategy and ii) Surrey Fire and Rescue Performance. 

Introduction: 

1. The Committee reviewed the draft road safety strategy and 20mph policy at its 

December Committee session and made recommendations. 

2. The Committee also reviewed the HMICFRS Inspection report into Surrey Fire 

and Rescue Service and the Service’s response.  

3. The Committee made a number of conclusions and recommendations to Cabinet. 

(Appendix 1 and Appendix 2) 

4. The Cabinet published a formal response to those recommendations (Appendix 3 

and Appendix 4).  

Recommendations: 

5. The Select Committee to note the response to its recommendations as set out at 

Appendix 3 & 4.  

 

Appendices 

Appendix 1 – CEH Select Committee Report Surrey Roadsafe Vision Zero Strategy 

Recommendations 

Appendix 2 – CEH Select Committee Report SFRS Recommendations  

Appendix 3 – Cabinet response to CEHSC Roadsafe Vision Zero Strategy 

Recommendations 

Appendix 4 – Cabinet response to CEHSC SFRS Recommendations 

Clare Madden 

Scrutiny Officer | Democratic Services | Law and Governance 

Surrey County Council | clare.madden@surreycc.gov.uk  
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